
 
 
 
 

 

5 April 2023 

Document:  3161937 
 
 
John Luke 
Email:  fyi-request-22329-525ca6a6@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Tēnā koe John, 
 
 

IN/47417 - Official information request relating to:  The MOU that 
exists between Taranaki Regional Council and Wild for Taranaki. 
 
I am writing to acknowledge receipt of your official information request requesting 
information relating to the above. 
 
We received your request on 30 March 2023. We will endeavour to respond to your request 
as soon as possible and in any event no later than 2 May 2023, being 20 working days after 
the day your request was received.  This timeframe takes into account.  If we are unable to 
respond to your request by then, we will notify you of an extension of that timeframe. 
 
Your request is being handled by, Daniel Harrison.  If you have any queries, please feel free 
to contact Daniel on daniel.harrison@trc.govt.nz or 0800 736 222. If any additional factors 
come to light which are relevant to your request, please do not hesitate to contact us so that 
these can be taken into account.  
 
 
 
Ngā mihi nui 
 

 
 
M J Nield 
Director – Corporate Services 
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